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February 22, 2013 

Dear Michael: 

I would like to take this moment to thank-you for your recent work in the construction of our new 
offices at 1000 de la Gauchetiere. We embarked on this construction project knowing we 
needed to achieve an aggressive time line. We also knew we did not wish to compromise our 
objectives. 

Our design demanded high-end millwork and finishes, custom furniture and a unique selection 
of lighting fixtures. These elements add complexity to any project and are often the causes of 
delays and missed deadlines. Your engaged approach to project and construction management 
kept this initiative on track. Throughout the project you were able to incorporate numerous 
changes while maintaining the target delivery dates and a keen focus on the quality of 
workmanship. 

We are thankful for the agility you and your team demonstrated to accomplish this 15,000 
square foot build out in the 1 O weeks that were available. Our employees are all very happy in 
our new offices, enjoying the fine walnut finishes and the quality craftsmanship that were 
produced in your millwork shop. 

We appreciate all your efforts and would not hesitate to recommend you or work with you again 
in the future. 

Sincerely,

Michael Tamber 
Dundee Group of Companies 
Sr. Manager Facilities & Office Services 
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